
Christleton Primary School 

Carol Performance 2021

Our carol performances will take place on the Key Stage 2 playground

The Key Stage 1 performance will be on the 14th of December. 

The Key Stage 2 performance will be on the 15th of December. 

For both performances, the children should be dropped off at their classroom 
door at 16:15. 

In the classroom, the children will be registered and organised so they are ready 
for a 16:30 performance.

The children are invited to wear warm, festive outfits on the night and bring a 
torch if they wish. The children in EYFS will be provided with a costume to 

change into at home. 

Parents are asked to wait on the Key Stage 2 playground where the PTA will be 
selling hot chocolate to keep you warm. 

We very much look forward to seeing you there. 


